
NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding.

A section at the East Promenade on Coney 
Island Park including the toilets (indicated 
in red) is closed for construction works from 

7 June 2021.

Please use the alternative path (indicated in 
orange) to get from Beach Areas D & E to 
the East Entrance. Alternative toilets are 

available during this period.

Expected completion date: June 2025

Alternative toilets


